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As a resident of Oregon, I find it safe to say that a majority of residents here do not 

have the desire to ban mail-in voting, and most certainly not early voting. We’ve had 

mail-in voting for decades without any significant issues. Mail-in voting and early 

voting make it so that working-class, disabled, and marginalized people can 

participate in the civic duty of voting in elections.  

 

Without such options, many people will struggle to participate in elections, with many 

missing out all together. SB 210 doesn’t do any good by the people of Oregon, or the 

United States of America. It will only make our lives harder. Say NO to SB 210. 


